
From: campaigning@woodlandtrust.org.uk <campaigning@woodlandtrust.org.uk>  
Sent: 08 September 2021 16:33 
To: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement scheme - Woodland Trust updated 
position 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Woodland Trust is registered as an Interested Party and has recently submitted a 
written representation to the A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement scheme. 
 
We note the applicant's response to our relevant representation [REP1-021], which has 
subsequently addressed each of the points raised within our written representation.  On this 
basis, the Trust would like to withdraw both our objection to this development, and from 
the Examination process going forward. 
 
Please do let us know if you require any additional information. 
 
Kind regards, 
Nicole Hillier 
 

Nicole Hillier 
Campaigner - Woods under Threat 
 
Email: campaigning@woodlandtrust.org.uk 
 
Woodland Trust, Kempton Way, Grantham, Lincolnshire, NG31 6LL 
0330 333 3300 
woodlandtrust.org.uk 
 
 

   
 

 

Stand up for trees 

The information contained in this e-mail along with any attachments may be confidential, legally 
privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. It is intended for the named individual(s) or entity 
who is/are the only authorised recipient(s). If this message has reached you in error please notify the 
sender immediately and delete it without review. 
 
Anything in this email which does not relate to the Woodland Trust’s official business is neither given 
nor endorsed by the Woodland Trust. Email is not secure and may contain viruses. We make every 
effort to ensure email is sent without viruses, but cannot guarantee this and recommend recipients 
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take appropriate precautions. We may monitor email traffic data and content in accordance with our 
policies and English law. Thank you.  
The Woodland Trust is a charity registered in England (No. 294344) and in Scotland (No. SC038885). 
A non-profit making company limited by guarantee. 
Registered in England No. 1982873. 
Registered Office: Kempton Way, Grantham, Lincolnshire, NG31 6LL. 
http://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk 
 


